
APT Bargaining Update

The Bargaining Team met with the District on February 24 & 25, 2022.

COVID: Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
Tentative Agreement reached on COVID:  Memorandum of Understanding

Article 9:  Compensation
District counter proposal to APT Bargaining Team
● Increase salary schedule of 3.90%, retroactive to July 1, 2021
● 0% off-schedule increase

APT Bargaining Team counter proposal to the District
● Increase to salary schedule of 4.10%, retroactive to July 1, 2021
● 1.5% off-schedule increase

Article 8:  Health & Welfare Benefits
Both sides continued to work on language for health & welfare by exploring
options for an increase to benefits for 2022-23 that included how to save
money for our members.

MOU:  25-Year Payment for Retirement Declaration
District agreed with APT Bargaining Team to an “extended eligibility window”
of 14 calendar days upon ratification of the Tentative Agreement by APT for
the contractual requirement under Article 9.5

On February 28, the Bargaining Team will be reviewing all the articles, MOUs and
other information associated with our Re-openers to make sure everything has been
addressed.
If more dates are needed in March, we will provide you with those dates.

Mark Your Calendar: Town Hall meeting March 1, 2022 5:00-7:00 PM

Flyer with the webinar link was sent on Thursday.

Topics include:
● District budget as it relates to current bargaining for 2021-22
● Proposed new state budget and its impact on bargaining for 2022-23



Members of the APT Bargaining Team include Lisa Garnett, Bargaining Chair, Michael Dyer, Yolanda
Gardner-Horn, Steven Lee and Mandy Vance. APT President Wei-Tsu Loh and CTA Staff Phyllis Peters serve as our
consultants.


